Planning Committee Minutes

April 19, 2007
Time: 3 p.m. to 4 p.m.

Location:  Room 409
Present: Humberto Sale, Richard Livingston, Gail Newman, Bruce Cutler, Curtis Corlew,  Kathy Cullar, Jennifer Victor, Erlinda Jones,  Jasmine McDermott, Margaret Hertstein
Review of SLO’s Instructional Program Review by TLP.

The TLP committee is in the process of reviewing the program level SLO’s.  Once task is completed the committee will provide feedback to the departments and groups in a positive and professional manner.  Curriculum Committee is also looking at an appropriate strategy and implementation plan to respond to department needs for updating Course Outline of Records.  Input from the Curriculum Committee and TLP will provide additional information.
Updates of Program Review and Planning Model Assessments:
· Instruction – 33 program surveys sent with 13 responses.  Overall positive feedback. A split in the area of New Initiatives.  Would like to have more responses.  It may be that the 13 received are the people who are most active in general and the balance could be those not voicing opinions.
· Student Services – 8 surveys sent with 6 responses.  Overall positive feedback.  On the curriculum questions, a split response.  The Planning Chart was not thought of as useful for planning in this group.  More dialogue would be helpful from the Student Services Committee on program review process.  Plan for a future agenda item and bring back feedback to Planning.
· Support Services – 5 surveys sent with 3 responses.  Overall positive feedback. The group felt support services are helpful and result in positive institutional support. This group also felt the Planning Chart was not useful to them. 
· Administration – 6 surveys sent with 5 responses.  Process positive.
Next Steps for Assessment of Program Review

The Planning Committee will put together the reports and bring them to Planning for review.  They will then be forwarded to SGC.  Completion date in Summer.
Latest on EMP and Facilities Master Plan
Educational Master Plan and Facilities Master Plan will be submitted together to the Board.  This should happen this summer.  Once this is approved by the Board the Bond money will be released.
